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Ofsted 
 

This week we had our Ofsted visit.  This was what is known as a Section 8 

inspection where they check that the school remains ‘Good’.  It cannot 

change the grading of the school but if they felt the school had changed 

significantly they would carry out a full Section 5 inspection. 

 

The results of the inspection are confidential until the report is published in 30 

days and we look forward to sharing the results with you. 

 

We are so proud of the children who demonstrated our Work Hard, Be Kind 

ethos.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to fill in the surveys, we are really pleased that 

90% of parents would recommend our school. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

 
 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs S Adams 
 


